
 

21st June 2024 

 

Year one Local Trip 

 
Tuesday 2nd July – Dolphins 
Thursday 3rd July – Seals 

Friday 5th July – Blue Whales 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Due to the unpredictability of the weather we have made the decision to alter the destination of 

our year one trip. We will now be walking through Bingham Park to Forge Dam, completing 
the same activities as before along the route. This reduces the walk time to be more suitable for 
the children and allows us to be more flexible with timings if the weather conditions are poor on 
the day. 
 

If you are unavailable for the whole day but would like to join us part-way along the route you 
are more than welcome.  
 
Lunch options and clothing requirements will remain the same as before.  
 

Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Whiter, Mr Webber, Mrs McManus and Mrs Hanif 

 
 
 
 
  


